YFA Rep Council Meeting February 21, 2018 Highlights

Elections

YFA will be holding elections in March for several members of the Representative Council and Executive Board as well as for the Vice President/Grievance Officer for MJC as stipulated in the Bylaws.

Negotiations

YFA should receive a counter proposal from the District by this Friday, February 23, 2018.

Communicating with the Board

Allan McKissick will begin sending out a call for faculty highlights before the Board meetings. The hope is that Allan will be able to report regularly on activities, accomplishments, news from your departments. Please send anything of interest you would like Allan to report, to him at mckissicka@yosemite.edu.

CCAP MOU

A draft MOU regarding the College and Career Access Pathway (CCAP) and Inter-district Agreements has been created between the YFA and the District. YFA needs your input to ensure that your needs and concerns are met in this agreement. Expect your representative(s) to share this draft with you. After reading the draft, please share your concerns and work with your representative(s) to craft draft language to insert into the agreement.